
If you have something for the bulletin please contact Wayne Carter before noon on Friday. 

Don & Virginia Hipwell are members of the Lord’s church. 

Many of us from this congregation know them. 

They are members of the Fenwick church of Christ in Fenwick, Ontario  CANADA. 

Please keep cell phones and other noise making devices silent.    Thank you. 

 We welcome all who are here today. 
 

  If you are a visitor we are honored to have you with us.   
  Please fill out a Visitor Card (on the back of the  pew  
  in front of you).  We would like for you  to place the  
  Visitor Card in one of the receptacles provided at the  
  front and rear of the auditorium.   
  There will be an opportunity to give but as a visitor it is   
  not expected of you.      Thanks. 

There is a nursery at the rear of the auditorium  
 

up the stairs if you need to care for your infant. 

Read God’s Word 
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Schedule of Services  
 

Our current schedule is: 
 

   Sunday AM Worship                 11:00 AM 

   Tuesday Ladies Bible Class       10:00 AM  

 

    
 



Prayers   In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 
 

Barb Oliver is recovering at home from a recent heart attack. 
 

Marjorie Reed continues to recover at home.     
 

Bill Kinney had successful heart procedure Sept. 28 and is home recovering.   
Please pray for Bill and also Kris as she ministers to Bill.  
 

Sherry Carter is dealing with multiple health issues  She began infusions Oct. 19 to deal with neuropathy in her 
feet.   She had gall bladder surgery Nov. 5. 
 

Louella Hopkins requests our prayers as she ministers to Jean and family members. 
 

Vicki Elder recently had a TIA.  Let’s pray things go well. 
 

Lula Elder had cancer and was in remission but the cancer is now back.  Let’s pray for her. 
 

Tony Grana  has been placed under Hospice care and in the final stages of congestive heart failure.  
Let’s pray for a peaceful and comfortable transition to his heavenly home. 
 

Keith Marten had open heart surgery Oct. 12 and is now recovering at home.   
 

Marietta McArthur (Ray McArthur’s mother) is dealing with health issues. 
 

Nicole, Charles Bennett’s sister, has been released from the hospital and is recovering at home. 
 

Richard Boyle, Maria Swindlehurst’s nephew, is in Millard Fillmore Suburban dealing with numbness from the 
waist down. 
 

Jimmy, Anna Brink’s son in Boston, is dealing with water damage to his house from all the recent rain. 
 

Please keep our loved ones and their caregivers in your thoughts and prayers. 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House/Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Condolences    Carolyn Diamond passed away.  She is related to the Flanagans and Jessica Alcorn. Weekly Budget Amount          $1,843.00 
Contribution Last Sunday           $766.00 
 

Attendance Last Sunday                42 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted in the back of the auditorium. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  
 

Nov. 11     Veteran’s Day 
 

Nov. 21     Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Nov. 25     Thanksgiving Day 
 

Dec. 11      Ladies Holiday Party 
 

Dec. 19      Men’s Business Meeting    

Please check the “Mission Board” 

in the back of the auditorium for a 

new report from the Philippines. 

Caleb Callari’s Radio Program - “Everyday Follower” 
 

Do a search on YouTube for …… 
Everyday Follower, School of National Evangelism - Philippines 

Directory & Phone Tree  
 

We want to update the Directory and Phone Tree soon. 

Please see the paperwork posted in the 
back concerning updating the Directory.  

From Heather Bennett    
 

Sign-up sheets posted in the back. 

Non-perishable items can be brought in anytime. 

Perishable items should be brought in Nov. 21. 

Baskets will be delivered on Nov. 21. 

Thanks 

Book Collection  Hope Rice is collecting copies of a book entitled “The Purpose Driven Life”  
(written by Rick Warren) for an outreach program.  If you have a copy without underlines or  
highlighting  please consider donating them.  If you purchase one at a thrift shop Hope will reimburse 
you.   Collection dates:  Nov. 7 and 14 at the church building.  Thanks 


